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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 2132: Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which expands purposes for which
improvements may be made under local government financing program to include energy
storage, smart electric vehicle charging stations and water efficiency.
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